
Announcement of the new registrations for Persian courses at International Center for 

Teaching Prsian (ICTP) 

Alzahra University, Tehran, Iran 

The International Center for Teaching Persian (ICTP) to the speakers of other languages at 

Alzahra University, officially certified by the Ministry of Science, Research & Technology, is 

offering Persian language courses to foreign nationals living in Iran including ambassadors and 

cultural attachés from different countries as well as their families and relatives, and all other 

non-Iranians interested in learning Persian. These courses will be held by the ICTP highly 

trained and experienced instructors in two forms: campus courses (for the female) and virtual 

ones (for the female & male). The registration for the new courses begins January 31, 2017 and 

the courses start February 4, 2017. The Persian learners who attend these courses will receive 

valid certificates from Alzahra University ICTP. For more information, please visit our website at 

http://ictp.alzahra.ac.ir, or contact us via the following numbers or email: 021-85692359, 

09123876002, ictp@alzahr.ac.ir. 

http://ictp.alzahra.ac.ir/

